Pirates, Shipwrecks and Storms
	Dear Parent(s)

This is a brief outline of what we will be studying in Oak Class this term.  I hope you find it helpful.

Our learning theme this term is ‘Pirates, Storms and Shipwrecks’, which will not only be our Literacy topic, but it will also provide the context for work in Geography, Art, DT and Science.  
	Geography
Weather Around the World
Learning to include: work on climate and weather conditions, specifically focussing on storms.  The relationship between weather and tourism.


	Literacy

Literacy Strategy based topics closely linked with our theme. 

To include work on ‘The Storm’ by Kathy Henderson, Weather reports, Adventure Stories (Peter Pan) and non fiction writing about Pirates.
	Numeracy

Measurement
Addition & Subtraction Capacity

Symmetry

Angle, Position, Direction & Movement

Shape
Fractions

Addition & Subtraction

Handling Data


	Science

Ocean Habitats 
Storms and Weather- Recording weather, ocean habitats and adaptation.
Teeth and Healthy Eating- food & survival and healthy diets.
Magnets and Springs- How to make a Pirate’s life easier!

	Music

Samba
	Art

Sketching
Still Life Drawing- New Discoveries.
Pirate Flags

	ICT

Introduction to databases.
Algorithms and debugging


	DT

Fruit Salad
Exotic fruits from a Desert Island
Making pirate ships and flags

	PE

Dance and Invasion Games
	RE

Festivals

PSHCE

Going for Goals
Communicating



Homework
1. Daily reading – Please continue to hear your child read every week and discuss the books that they have been reading. Please sign your child’s reading record when they read.

2. Spellings – Spellings are given out over flexible intervals to facilitate the teaching of the current spelling curriculum (harder word patterns require more practise). The date of the spelling quiz is on the spelling sheet which is send home. Pupils will always have at least one week to practise

3. Times tables – please help your child to practise their times tables, please use the Macarena dance or quick fire questions.

4. One to two other pieces of homework- Maths/ Literacy/Theme.  This will be given on a Monday and taken in on the following Monday.

If you do have any queries or need to speak to me about any issues, please see me at the end of the school day or I would be happy to speak to you via telephone. Any Egypt based artefacts for show and tell or display in the classroom are greatly appreciated.

Many thanks,

Mr Hird

